
 
Marangaroo Primary School  
88 Giralt Road 
Marangaroo WA 6064 
Phone: 9462 9999 
Email: Marangaroo.PS@education.wa.edu.au 
 
 Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you would be aware, in term swimming lessons are scheduled for Week 5 and 6, for students in PP 
– Year 4. Unfortunately the City of Stirling has notified us that they are required to close the Balga 
Leisurepark pools from Monday 15 August to Wednesday 17 August for maintenance.  
 
As such our lessons will commence on Thursday 18 August and students will have a double session of 
lessons for the first 2 days followed by 1 week of single sessions. This will equate to 9 lessons overall 
instead of the intended 10.  
 
Week 5 Thursday/ Friday  

Time  Group  Who  

9.00 Group 1 depart MPS Magpies, Kookaburras 4’s, Possums P’s  

9.20 Group 1 double Lesson  Magpies, Kookaburras 4’s, Possums P’s  

10.35 Group 2 depart MPS Echidnas, Bilbies 

10.50 Group 1 leaves Balga LC Magpies, Kookaburras 4’s, Possums P’s 

10.55 Group 2 double lesson Echidnas, Bilbies 

12.25 Group 3 departs MPS Quokkas, Kangaroos, Ehub 

12.40 Group 2 Leaves Balga LC Echidnas, Bilbies 

12.50 Group 3 double lesson Quokkas, Kangaroos, Ehub 

2.20 Group 3 Leaves Balga LC Quokkas, Kangaroos, Ehub 

 
Week 6 Monday – Friday  

Time  Group  Who  

11.40 Group 1 depart MPS Magpies, Kookaburras 4’s, Possums P’s  

12.00 Group 1 Lesson  Magpies, Kookaburras 4’s, Possums P’s  

12.25 Group 2 depart MPS Echidnas, Bilbies 

12.45 Group 1 leaves Balga LC Magpies, Kookaburras 4’s, Possums P’s 

12.45 Group 2 lesson Echidnas, Bilbies 

1.10 Group 3 departs MPS Quokkas, Kangaroos, Ehub 

1.30 Group 2 Leaves Balga LC Echidnas, Bilbies 

1.30 Group 3 lesson Quokkas, Kangaroos, Ehub 

2.15 Group 3 Leaves Balga LC Quokkas, Kangaroos, Ehub 

  
Fees associated with lessons and transport have been recalculated and will now be $43 per student. If 
you are yet to complete the permission slips and make payment, we request that you pay the new 
amount of $43 prior to 10 August.  
 
For those families that have already made the payment of $60, the credit will remain on file and 
applied to future incursions or excursions in 2022.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Brett Cutting  
Deputy Principal  
 
8 August 2022 
 
 
 


